Route 1. Box 39 Kimberly, Idaho 83341 Nov. 3, 1971 Br. David H. Thomas The City College The City University of New York Dept. of Anthropology New York, N.Y. Dear Dr. Thomas: Just a note to acknowledge receipt of your letter of Oct. 6th. I have been on a tour of universities in Washington and Oregon and just returned - hence the delay in answering. I am, indeed, honored that you would consider using some of my work in your writings. Dr. Swanson stopped by my home last Sunday and I gave him some Folsom points to take to the university to be photographed for you. He also has some there on display that he may photograph. I should hear from him in a couple of days and either he or I will get the photos off to you. The Great Basin Conference in Pocatello was really the beginning of the accelerated interest in lithic technology and it has been gratifying to share in the developments. Hope that the photos will be satisfactory and that you will not hesitate to write if I can help you in any other respect. Yours very truly. Don E. Crabtree Ce. 11.1.10